
 
 
 
 
 
August 19, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
On Thursday, September 19, 2019 the Lewiston-Porter High School Guidance Office 
will be taking senior students to the NOCA College Fair at Niagara County Community 
College. Seniors will be departing the High School at approximately 8:30am and 
returning at approximately 11:00am.  
   
Representatives will be in attendance from over 75 two and four-year colleges and 
universities ready to answer questions regarding their respective schools. This is a 
great opportunity for students to explore options to continue their education, ask 
questions, and obtain information from a variety of institutions.  
 
If your son or daughter is interested in attending the NOCA College Fair, please return 
the signed permission slip below to the Guidance Office no later than Friday, September 
13, 2019. The maximum number of participants allowed to attend this event is 80 
students, and reservations will be taken at a first-come, first-serve basis.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lewiston-Porter  
High School Guidance Office  
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
NOCA College Fair      MANDATORY INFORMATION: 
 
Name of Student: _____________________________    DOB: ___________________ 
 
My son/daughter ________________________________________________ has my 
permission to attend the NOCA College Fair at NCCC on Thursday, September 19, 
2019. 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________    Date: _____________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Lewiston-Porter High School Guidance & Counseling Office 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 

716-286-7259  Fax:  716-286-7852 
Email: www.lew-port.com  

 
 

Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
                                                                           

Aiming Higher 


